
From: Powell, Dennis
To: Koerner, Jeff
Cc: Randall, Ralph; Henry, Danielle D.; Bahtic, Nedin
Subject: HPS CT2B Tuning
Date: Thursday, May 06, 2010 12:23:39 PM

Dear Mr. Koerner,
 
The Hardee Power Station (HPS) appreciates your, Ms. Henry’s and Mr. Bahtic’s quick response and
understanding to this Excess Emission limit issue and would like to thank all of you for helping us with
this exemption so HPS can properly tune our unit CT2B.
 
As listed on HPS Title V Permit No. 0490015-013-AV:
 
The Primary Responsible Official is:
 
Mr. Alex George
Vice President Operations and Asset Management
Invenergy LLC
One South Wacker Drive, Suite 1900
Chicago, Illinois    60606
 
The Additional Responsible Official is:
 
Mr. Ralph E. Randall
Plant Manager Hardee Power Station
Hardee Power Partners
6695 North County Road 663
Bowling Green, Florida   33834
 
Phone number:  813-754-3289
 
Please send all correspondence to Mr. Randall, the Additional Responsible Official at the Hardee
Power Station address above.
 
Again, thank all of you for your help and please email or call me if you have any questions or need any
further information.
 
Dennis Powell
Technical Analyst
Hardee Power Station
863-375-3266  x 223
dpowell@invenergyllc.com
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